
NOTICE OF ADJOURNED MEETING 

CITIZEN’S BOARD OF REVIEW 

CITY OF LA CROSSE 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Citizen’s Board of Review 

of the City of La Crosse has adjourned their meeting of May 15, 

2020 until: 

 

Monday, May 18, 2020 beginning at 1:00 p.m. 

 

  

Such meeting will be held in the Common Council Chambers in 

City Hall, 400 La Crosse St., La Crosse, Wisconsin.  Any 

questions concerning this adjourned meeting may be directed to 

the City Clerk. 

 Dated this 15th day of May, 2020. 

 

      Teri Lehrke, WCPC 

      La Crosse City Clerk 

 

 

  

 

Posted 5/15/20 at La Crosse City Hall 

 

Notice to: Assessor 

 News Media 

 


